
From: JOAN HUNTLEY  

Sent: September-02-15 1:32 PM 

To: John, Edward 

Subject: C1-15-D 

 

I am a permanent tax paying property owner and resident of Hamilton, on Main St. E. I 

have never replied to any By-Law change notices ever. But this time is different. What 

faster way to down-grade property value, that carries high taxes, than to convert a 

school into a Corrections Residence in this downtown area? Just another blight being 

established on Hamilton residence that live 'downtown' and in this particular area. And 

the tag on info of 'only for a year'. We all know that isn't going to happen. Find a 

permanent dwelling in a less populated area. This is far from a safe neighbourhood as it 

is, to add this would be horrendous. The City is suppose to make our streets safe. Are 

we going to have tighter police survallence should this go through? Not likely to happen. 

Are we going to be compensated in any way should this go through? Not likely to 

happen. Another expenditure of tax payers money. I hope more home owners in this 

area voice their opinion but then again when has an opinion every changed a City from 

going ahead with their plans? Not likely to happen. Tax payer voices should make a 

difference. Maybe, it may happen. 

 

  

Joan Huntley 

432 Main St. E. 

Hamilton, ON L8N 1J9 

 


